
Millersburg Borough Zoning Amendment Hearing

June 8, 2022
A public hearing was held on June 8, 2022 at 6:30PM in Council Chambers at 101 West Street in  Millersburg, Pennsylvania.
Attendance:
Borough Council Members: Brent Boyer, Alexis Campisi, Chris Dietz, Brian Hoch, Skyler Hoffman, Adam Hoke, Colby Snyder

Alan Bowman, Mayor

Kayla Buker, Borough Manager

Ann Bowman Jackson, Borough Secretary 

Guests:
Gerard Duke, Dauphin County Planning Coordinator

David Rivera, 290 Union Street

Wanda & Keith Latsha, 321 Market Street

Melissa Bowers, 282 Union Street

Skip Wingard, 312 Market Street
Troy and Natalie Lehman, 246 Market Street

Carl and Michelle Hill, 400 Market Street

Moses Lapp, 230 Market Street

Neal Miller, 322 Union Street

John & Lori Schoffstall, 292 Union Street

Cl’m Boyer gave an introduction, stating the purpose of the amendment, which is to preserve the business district and provide structure for growth.
Manager Buker reviewed the updated language including Section 9 – Use Restrictions, Section C, in which all references to Low Impact Home based business was changed to No Impact Home based business.  She also read Section 10 – Pre-Existing, Non-Conforming Uses, Discontinuance of Use/Abandonment, Section F, in its entirety.  Section F states that if a building was residential and commercial use was established, it can revert to being residential.
Question and answer followed, with concerns addressed by both Council and Mr. Duke.  Mr. Duke suggested property owners consider sending a letter to the Borough office stating the current use of their property, so that it is on the record.
The meeting ended at 7:00PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Ann Bowman Jackson

Millersburg Borough Secretary

